
COMMUNICATION 
 

TO:  LOS ANGELES CITY COUNCIL                  FILE NO. 11-0102 

 

FROM: COUNCILMEMBER ED P. REYES, CHAIR 

  AD HOC RIVER COMMITTEE 
 

COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR, AD HOC RIVER COMMITTEE relative to the quarterly status of 
Los Angeles River revitalization projects. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the April 18, 2011 quarterly status report from the City Administrative Officer (CAO). 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Not applicable. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 
On May 23, 2011, your Committee Chair considered a report from the CAO relative to the status of 
Los Angeles River revitalization projects. In its April 18, 2011 report, attached to the Council file, the 
CAO provides recent project highlights. During the discussion of this item, the CAO representative 
provided an overview of its report and responded to related questions from the Committee Chair. 
 
After providing the opportunity for public comment, the Committee Chair recommended that Council 
note and file the quarterly status report, inasmuch as it is submitted for information only. This matter 
is now submitted to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ED P. REYES, CHAIR 
AD HOC RIVER COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
REYES  YES 
LABONGE ABSENT 
HUIZAR  ABSENT 
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